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17, BATTERY PLACE,

NEW YORK.

March 3,1939.

Dear Mr, Hutchinson:

M/s "PETROLITE"
Mtl.Rpt. 8320

Referring to the remerks contained in
your letter of the 8th ultimo regarding the above
named vessel,I am sending you under separate cover
Clve Rpte 918 in connection with the above named case,
which was still in the possession of the Montreal
Surveyorse

Prints of the air recelvers are not yet to

hand ,but will be forwarded at the earliest possible

date ,
Yours falthfully, /
LJMLL__w‘ﬂj<~e;LALAwL/&/4%<
R.Ps Hutchinson, Esqe, > ——

LONDON ,






